
 

April Grounds Notes 

      Members:        Present                                                  Absent            Visitors 

      Carolyn Beeson                                                                  Sybil Hewitt                        Linda Kuhn 
      Becky Spedden                  Denise Barberis                                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
      Donna Ferreri                
       Diane Nichols                                     
      Fritz Ring (board liaison)              
 

1.Update from Diane on Rusticscapes 

    a. Rustricscapes will replace dying juniper trees in pool area at no cost to the HOA. 
     b. Rusticscapes will be reminded about invoicing the HOA for back yard irrigation 
     c. Rusticscapes will be reminded about pulling the weeds in the jasmine near the front entrance 

 

2. Discussed final revisions of the RFP  (Contract subcommittee representative present for      

     briefing)  

a. Sub contracts committee will be represented by Denise Barberis  and grounds representative will     
     be  Diane Nichols 

     b. 11 companies have been identified as potential bidders 

     c. Denise Barberis  will contact companies to give them a summary of the criteria to see if     

          they are  willing to pursue the bidding process 

3. Diane Nichols will contact a couple of tree companies to get an estimate to cut some pear         

    trees that are dying and to grind 4 stumps 

4.  Lake trees have been trimmed and pruned 

5.  Members 
      a. Donna Ferreri and Carol Barber resigned from the grounds committee 
     b.   Linda Kuhn would like to join the grounds committee.  Will submit name at next board meeting 
 
6.  A plan for the replacement of the Hawthorne’s in front of the clubhouse will be discusses at the  
     next meeting 
 
7.  Linda Kuhn updated the grounds committee on the purchase of some bluebird houses by the nature    
     committee. 

 

 


